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IT WAS LOVE AT FIRST SIGHT 

      Thora  had to wait over a year for her 

sweet,  loveable dog due to Covid and 

school not being in session, but finally in 

May she received her service dog.   

        Covid affected her families’ ability to 

pay for this expensive therapy . Her father 

is self-employed with a small business and 

with so many in our country, the economy 

and other effects made it difficult.  Sisu is 

happy to be able to help  share the  cost so 

Thora could get  her dog and you can tell 

by her smile, she is very happy.  Thank you 

donors for helping to make this happen. 

  

HOW WE SPENT YOUR MONEY    

We also provided scholarships for three children at the Northwest Therapeutic Riding Center  
And a specialized tricycle for a 14 year old boy who has been in a wheelchair his whole life.  Now 
he can have some freedom to be with his friends and  exercise his muscles. 

     Jada was born with stiff joints and weak muscles, 

and is unable to lift her arms.  At four years old, Jada  

and  her family went to the Paley institute in Florida 

for major surgery and intensive six weeks of therapy.  

Now she is home and continuing her physical therapy 

and part of the therapy was to ride a  special tricycle 

to help strengthen her muscles and give her some 

independence.  

  



SCHOLARSHIP AWARD   
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SPECIAL  DONATIONS 

Kathleen Flavin as a thank  you to Ron Effa. 

Marion K. Foote in Honor of Terry Carten 

Great Non Profits Just Give Program— anonymous donation 

Sons of Norway Wergeland Lodge #21 

A special thanks to David Walser for his monthly donations. 

Special thank you to Diedre Kent for her donation through her employer 

Special thank you to MaryAnn & Larry Johnson for giving with matching funds 

        Ember Leese is graduating from Sedro 

Woolley High School and plans on  attending 

Skagit Valley College to obtain an associate 

transfer degree in Biology.   Her long-term plan 

is to continue  at the University of Washington 

and persue a degree in Biological Engineering. 

          As a baby , Ember  had a kidney condition 

that required surgery at  13 months old. This left 

her with some side effects that have continued 

to  plaque her.   Sometimes adversity  gives a 

person power to be successful  and  motivated. 

This describes Ember. 

            The Covid problems we have all faced 

have been especially hard on students in their 

senior year, but  Ember’s A grades in Biology, 

Chemistry, Algebra, Geometry and  Physics will 

carry her through her future education.   

 Congratulations Ember,  we wish you 

success in whatever you decide to do in your 

future. 

 

Thank you to each and every one of you for your generosity this year.   With 

your donations we have been able to honor everyone’s request. 
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Anita Bjork & James Anziano 
Julia & Mike Bozzo 
Lynda & Bob Brillowsky 
Teresa & David Burt 
Linda & Tom Callender 
E. Coan & J.K. McConnihy 
Ron Effa 
Maya Hartford 
Ruth & Deiter Herbst 
Carol & Bill Henshaw 
Denise & Roy Hoffman 
MaryAnn & Larry Johnson 
Andrea & Rick Keskey 
Rose Ann & Richard Kehoe 
 
 

Chuck Kleeberg 
Jeff May 
Elizabeth O’Brian 
Diann & Kunle Ojikutu 
Sandra & Corbett Porter 
Suzanne & Joel Rautiola 
Lucinda & Constantine Rigas 
Gloria & Fred Rhoades 
Barbara & Frank Sanchez 
Claudia & Peter Sanchez 
Karolyn Schwartz 
Pat & Nick Stigliani 
Bruce Veale 
Jennifer Woods 
 
  

SPECIAL REMEMBRANCES 

IN  MEMORY OF:            DONATION BY:  

Sarah F. Baisden    Wilna & Bob Baisden (Happy Birthday Bob) 
Chip Chapin     Hank Chapin 
Barbara Chavez, Liz & Jenny Sanchez  Lupe and Joseph Sanchez 
Dominic Garguile    Marie & Dick Little 
Travis Goodman    Trudy & Fred Goodman 
Alyssa Harrison    Kathy &Ken Harrison 
Jim Langei     Kathy & Wayne Langei 
Jim Mohundro     Alice &John Graber 
Donald Pomeroy    Fleet Reserve Association 
Mike Presley     Carolyn & Bill Presley 
Henry Neil Stamey    Fleet Reserve Association 
Frank W. Sanchez    Janell & Jeffery Sanchez 
Jolene Sanchez    Cheryl & David Blair, Trudie & Fred Goodman, Susan Sanchez 
Donald Treat     Barbara Bristol Treat 
Mary Jo Treat     Barbara Bristol Treat 

Saturna Capitol Corporation      Bayside Engineering       GDi Enterprises              

ConocoPhillips Matching Funds                             Jennifer Mason at Winkwink Boutique 

THANK YOU TO BUSINESSES WHO SUPPORT  US 
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Sisu Board members 

Officers 

President: Frank Sanchez 

Vice President: Susan Sanchez 

Vice President: Marianne Story 

Secretary:  Barbara Sanchez 

Treasurer:  Ron Effa 

 

Board members 

Terry Carten 

Harley draven 

Kyann Flint 

Eleanor Long 

Elaine Maki 

Loren McPhillips 

Kunle Ojikutu, Ph.D. 

Gloria Rhodes 

  

Medical Advisor 

Frederic T. Braun, M. D. 

 

We are all volunteers and have no 

employees 

 

Sisu Children’s Fund 

8217Chehalis Road 

Blaine, WA 98230 

(360)  671-8766 

Email:  sisuchildrensfund@gmail.com 

Website: sisuchildrensfund.org 

Important Dates to Remember 

March  15, 2021, Scholarship application deadline 

Wednesday, Feb. 10, 2021     Board Meeting 

Wednesday, May 12, 2021     Board Meeting 

Wednesday,  Aug. 11,2021     Board Meeting 

Wednesday, Nov. 10, 2021     Board Meeting and 

              Any applications for funding needs to be sent  

 prior to the above dates for consideration.  

           2020 is the 20th Anniversary of Sisu  

                           We are a 501(c)3 public charity 

  

Sisu Children’s fund 

8217 Chehalis Road 

Blaine, WA  98230 

 

Celebrating 20 years 


